From: yorktownny@municodeweb.com <yorktownny@municodeweb.com>
Sent: Monday, October 21, 2024 11:23 AM

To: Diana Quast <dquast@yorktownny.org>

Subject: [Diana L. Quast, MMC] Water Fluoridation

Juliet Jacobs G sc 1t 2 message using the contact form at

https://www.yorktownny.gov/.

[ am writing to support the return of water fluoridation to our town. We are a family of four including two
school-aged children. Their lifetime of good oral health is paramount. Please trust the scientists who strongly
recommend water fluoridation for town water, and have done for decades based on robust US-based research.

Thank you,
Juliet Jacobs



